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Thanks to your generosity last week, we have been 

able to donate £194.10 to Children in Need. 

 

Upcoming Events… 

 

Wed 1st Dec 

• Y3 Swimming (final session) 

 

Fri 3rd Dec 

• Tuckshop 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Sale                                    

Don’t forget our eco committee are holding a pre-

loved / pre-owned Christmas Jumpers and Costume 

sale.  If you have any items you would like to donate, 

please bring them to the playground at drop off on 

Monday 29th Nov.  

 

 

Eco Committee 

The Eco Committee held their second meeting on Monday 

afternoon.  They are all very keen and enthusiastic, and 

have come up with lots of fantastic ideas, including an 

eco-day, well being garden, composting area and much 

more!  They will be busy organising and planning at the 

next meeting.  Many thanks to Alison Harrison for setting up 

and working with the children.  

 It has been a quiet week in school 

so we thought we would share 

some photos of some of the 

displays around school – please see 

the next page. 

We would also like to welcome 

back Mrs McBride, following her 

absence due to a broken arm.  

Whilst still rather tender and swollen, 

it is “on the mend”. 
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